
We invite you to our next sched-
uled workshops 
 
Whitehorse:  
October 31st and November 1st, 
2011 at: Westmark Whitehorse 
from 9:00 am  4:00 pm 
 
Watson Lake:  
November 3rd and 4th at the 2 
mile hall from 9:00  4:00pm  

  
  

We were very pleased with the turn 
out with the workshop that was held 
in Watson Lake in September and 
the October workshop in White-
horse.  These workshops focused on 
Social Responses to Violence and 
what that means for a person that 
has been harmed.  The group also 
received an understanding of coloni-
al violence and how courageous chil-
dren resisted the violence of the 
schools.   
  
We initiated and built in an earlier 
conversation about how to involve 
youth and members of the school 
system into the broader conversa-
tion about community safety.  Pro-
ject Evaluator Christine Cleghorn, 
external evaluator,  attended 
the  meeting and compiled a evalua-
tion template for the meeting.  

Topics of human dignity and devel-
opmental knowledge have been 
woven into the workshops and will 
continue to be the focus of the 
analysis  in regards to creating safe-
ty interventions that promote digni-
ty and well-being after vio-
lence.  Dignity is advanced through 
the preventative nature of the 
work, in creating communities 
where violence will not be tolerated 
and where police and social re-
sponses to violence will be quick 
and effective. 
  
Methods of honoring resistance, 
through means such as interview-
ing, therapeutic conversation, re-
ports and in daily conversation 
have been explored throughout the 
training.  The fact that people resist 
violence and mistreatment is a key 
component of the response-based 
framework and is embedded in 
each of the workshops.  
  
"Safety can be found in culture 
and culture in safety."  When we 
are free to live in accordance with 
our cultural ways, we will be 
safe.  When living by our cultural 

would be hurt and justice would be 
built in to our lives.  
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We are in the process 
of  upgrading camp 

Camp at TU CHO. 
We will be boarding 
up the doors and put-
ting a gate on our ac-
cess road.  

We will leave one tent 
frame open to allow 
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anyone that would 
need emergency shel-
ter this winter.  

We kindly ask anyone 
that has belongings in 
the tent frames to 
kindly remove them.  

Souga Sin La 

 


